“Santa’s on the Phone!!”

Presented by the Willowick Recreation Department

Dear Parent:

Just imagine your child’s excitement when they receive a personal phone call from Santa! The
“Santa’s Calling” program is hosted by the Willowick Recreation Department. Calls will be made on
Monday, December 16" between 7:00 and 8:00pm. This free program is for Willowick children between
3 and 8 years old. By filling out the questions listed below and returning it to the Willowick Recreation
Department, your child will receive a direct call from “Santa.” Due to the large number of calls that
Santa will be making, we cannot guarantee a specific time of calling. However, every attempt will be
made to call the younger children first. Forms must be returned to the Recreation Department or e-
mailed to sritchey@cityofwillowick.com no later than 5:00pm on Friday, December 15%. If you have any

questions call #440-516-3011. Santa’s Call will come up “Private.” Merry Christmas to All!

(Please PRINT Clearly)

Child’s Name Boy / Girl Age:
Name Pronounced D.O.B:
Address

E-mail Address

Phone Grade School

Siblings Names & Ages

Family Pets (Specify)

Any additional information for Santa to know about your child (ex. Childs Favorite Gift from last
Christmas, favorite school subject, hobbies, activities):

Please give examples of remarks you might like Santa to make specific to your child that you would like
Santa to discuss. (Samples) “You are nice to help out mommy/ daddy,” “EIf on the Shelf” information,
“Remember to brush your teeth” “Help with dishes,” specific information to the individual child... (Please list

below)

1.

2.

3.

Any additional information can be written on the back of the form


mailto:sritchey@cityofwillowick.com

